# A Message from the Executive Director, Faith Bandama

Greetings to all,

We at the Blaire House along with the residents are looking forward to the beauty of fall. Please do not hesitate to join us this season. Our mission here at Blaire House of Worcester is to provide the utmost care and respect to our residents in a safe and supportive homelike environment. To obtain this, we take care of your family as if they are our own.

Sincerely,

Faith Bandama, Executive Director





Gloria Brown and Activity staff member Mandy playing bingo.

#### **IMPORTANT TO REMEMBER:**

 HOLY COMMUNION AND ROSARY with Deacon Paul of St. George's Catholic Church has been suspended until further notice (due to Pandemic Infection Control Precautions.)



Michael R., Colleen S., Patrick B., Abraham T.

**November Birthdays** 

Richard L., Brenda L., Geza M. Juanita M., John M.

**December Birthdays** 

Joseph L., Sharyn P., Gertrude R., Claire U.

## A MESSAGE FROM THE **ACTIVITIES DIRECTOR: CHARLEEN FORBES**

Hello everyone,

A fall quote states, "Autumn shows us how beautiful it is to let things go." (https://www.goodhousekeeping. com/holidays/halloween-ideas/g1249/fall-quotes/). I concur, and will gladly let things go. Fall is amongst us. Let's enjoy the beauty that autumn brings and look ahead. I hope that all is well for the family and friends of those that reside here at Blaire House of Worcester. Have a wonderful fall! Your ideas and input are always welcome. If you have any questions, please call and ask to speak with Charleen Forbes the Activities Director.

Thank you, Charleen Forbes, ADPC

### **BLAIRE HOUSE OF WORCESTER WELCOMES OUR NEW EMPLOYEES**



Sandra Mahn – Activity Aide Robert Domingo – RN Erica Aye - HR Generalist Alex Mupengu – CNA Paris Matthews – Receptionist Javier P. – Kitchen

Susan B. – (LPN-MDS)

Cynthia O. – CNA



Steven Evans and Claire Uglade enjoying a game of bingo while social distancing.





#### **FAMILY VISITS**

Families and friends enjoy visiting during the warm days of summer, after many days and nights of not being able to see each other.



On the back patio, Claire U.'s family visits her.



Richard Lafreniere and his daughter visiting on the back patio.

#### **STRAWBERRIES**

What I did not know about strawberries was that they are "perennials that can be productive for four or five years." These plants, according to Kristi Waterworth (author), can grow indefinitely. The residents at Blaire House of Worcester planted the strawberry bush seen in the picture (left) at the end of May 2019.

Source: Do Strawberry Plants Come Back? - Home Guides Garden/Soil Care

Bv Kristi Waterworth